
C19-046
--In School Committee--

03/05/2019

Ordered:

That the following be referred to the Superintendent:

Whereas the School Committee recently passed a Homework Policy based on work by the CRLS
Student Government and staff, the School Committee asks the Superintendent for a
recommendation on revisions to the existing K-8 Homework Policy based on current best practice
on homework, including a clarification of purpose and a review of appropriate expectations for time
by grade; and Further, that the review process include students from the Upper Schools and the
High School, as well as, Teachers and Principals; and Further that the review include consideration
of any appropriate elements from the recently passed High School Homework Policy.
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